
 

 

 Ref. No.: PhO-STE-601C 

Date: May 14, 2020 

 

PRODUCT NOTICE 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

The purpose of this Product Notice is to inform you that the following Antaira product series are under the 

End of Life (EOL) process and will be phased out on May 14, 2020. 

 

EOL  

Notice Date 

  

  

Phase Out 

Start Date 

  

  

  

  

  

  

        Last Buy 

       End Date 

  

  

Last Ship Date 

May 14, 2020 May 14, 2020 N/A Until Out of Stock 

 

EOL Products Series: 

Model Name Description 

STE-601C 1-Port Industrial RS-232/422/485 to Ethernet Device Server (EOT: -20°C ~ 70°C) 

 

Antaira is being forced to announce the EOL process for the Universal Device Server. The EOL of this 

product is due to the inability to acquire all the necessary parts to build the units. 

 

Comparison Table 

Picture EOL 

Model 

Description Picture Alternative 

Model 

Description 

 

 

 

STE-601C 

1-Port Industrial RS-
232/422/485 to Ethernet 

Device Server (EOT:  
-20°C ~ 70°C) 

***No Replacement*** 

 

Antaira appreciates your understanding and patience as we phase out the above item. If your project still 

requires this product being phased out, please contact your local Antaira sales representative or an 

authorized Antaira regional distributor. We will initiate the appropriate action to handle your request. 

Please note that all service rules (e.g., warranty) still apply after the products are phased out. 

 

Regards, 

  

Derrick Diep 

Product Coordinator 

ANTAIRA TECHNOLOGIES, LLC. 


